
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

30 November 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: West End Theatre Workshop 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your child has gained a place on the Dear Evan Hansen 
workshop on Friday 10 December 2021.  Your child will be off-timetable all day for this event.  
Please be advised that they will be required to catch up with any work missed and should liaise 
directly with their teachers to organise this. 
 
Students should arrive for school and attend registration as normal.  At the start of Period 1, 
they should make their way over to the drama department, where the workshop will be taking 
place.  Students should wear black casual clothes (i.e. black jeans or leggings and a black t-
shirt) for the day.  Any other colours are not permitted as we are aiming to create a professional 
theatre workshop feel for the performance.  Please ensure that students’ clothes are appropriate 
for moving around in. 
 
There will be a performance for parents and carers lasting 15-20 minutes at 2.30pm on Friday 
10 December.  If you would like to attend, please email cbates1@st-martins.essex.sch.uk no 
later than Thursday 9 December so that we know the size of the audience.  Since this event is 
taking place during school hours, you will be required to sign in at reception at 2.15pm and will 
be accompanied by myself and Mrs Page to the drama department. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mr C Bates 
Teacher of Music 
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